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PDL’s Morro Bay Patient Service Center will be closed November 14th, 2022, to January 3, 2023, 
and hours will be reduced for the locations noted below.  We appreciate your understanding and 
continued support while we manage staffing limitations during this holiday season. Please visit 
PDLLabs.com for all locations and hours, as well as appointment scheduling options.  Walk-ins are 
welcome.   
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If you have additional questions, please contact PDL client services at (805) 879-8100. 

Morro Bay Hours of Operation:

800 Quintana Road Temporarily Closed 

Suite 1A

Pismo Beach Hours of Operation:

2 James Way M-F: 7:30 am - 12 pm, 1 pm - 3:30 pm

Suite 112

Paso Robles Hours of Operation:

2120 Golden Hill Road M-F: 7 am - 11 am

Santa Maria Stowell Hours of Operation:

915 East Stowell Road M-F: 8 am - 12 pm

Lompoc Hours of Operation:

1313 North H Street M-F: 7 am - 12 pm, 1 pm - 4 pm

Suite H


